

Tuesday 19th July 2016

Monthly Newsletter

Happy Holidays!

The children and staff have all worked so hard this year. So much has gone on that we should be proud of. We really hope that children and staff can have a good rest over the holidays and return to school feeling refreshed in September.

The staff at Ysgol y Llan wish you all a happy, safe and enjoyable summer holidays.

A HUGE thank you from all of the staff for your kind words, support and generous gifts. Diolch yn fawr iawn!

Good Luck!

Our Year 6 pupils leave with a bang! They performed a brilliant and unique leavers' assembly, which displayed

their many talents and creative sides.

They also attended a Year 6 leavers' bowling party with staff. Lots of fun was had and it was a nice way to say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils before they embark on the next chapter in their life. Pob lwc!



Attendance & Holidays

Our end of year attendance can be seen below. Great work from Class 4 for achieving the highest attendance once again. Well done to all children who had 100% attendance this year!

Once again, we wish to stress the importance of taking holidays during specified holiday time, of which there is 175 days. Our attendance has dropped since this time last year and the main cause is holidays. Holidays taken during term time can have a huge impact on a child's learning and also effects the school in a negative way (as attendance is taken into account when a school is catergorised or inspected).

Help our school and help your child. Thank you!

School	Current	Class 1	Class 2	Class 3	Class 4
target	school	R	Yr 1/2	Yr 3/4	Yr 5/6
%	attendance	%	%	%	%
<mark>96</mark>	<mark>94.59</mark>	<mark>94.17</mark>	<mark>94.24</mark>	<mark>94.42</mark>	<mark>95.56</mark>

Church News & Christian Values

St Mary's and St Bueno's Church

• Family Service is at 9.30am, Sunday 7th August.

School

 Our Christian Value next term is TRUTHFULNESS. Children will be exploring this value during collective worship and daily life. Click on the link online for home-school ideas.

Prayers

We ask you to pray for all children, staff and Governors that will be 'moving on' next term to new classes, new experiences and new challenges.

REMINDERS

- NO after school clubs in the first week.
- Children need their PE kit in school during the first week back.
- NURSERY children start back on the second week in September (Monday 12th).
- The after school club WILL be available during the first week back.
- Breakfast club payments need to be received within the first week back.

Autumn After-school Clubs

	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thur	Fri
After school	Netball Vrs 3-6	Football Yrs 1-6	Gardening Yrs 3-6	Sewing Yrs 3-6	
Lunch/school time	Chess Yrs 3-6				

A sincere thank you to all parents, grandparents, staff and governors for your continued support this year.

It is very much appreciated. Have a wonderful summer.

Mr Griffiths

Upcoming Events in September

Staff training days

Thursday 1st September Friday 2nd September

Children back in school

Monday 5th September

Nursery children start school

Monday 12th September

Full Governors Meeting

Tuesday 20th September

Year 6 bikeability

22nd & 23rd September

Nasal Flu Vaccinations (Rec - Year 3)

Wednesday 19th October

Break up for Half Term

Friday 21st October

Children back in school

Monday 31st October 2016

PANTO

Tuesday 13th December

Break up for Christmas

Friday 16th December

Future Newsletters

Please be advised that as from September 2016, all newsletters will be emailed on a monthly basis. As we are an ECO school, we intend on reducing the amount of paper sent home beginning with school newsletters.

Newsletters will also be available via the school website, Twitter or our new School App.

Please ensure that the school office has all up-to-date contact numbers and EMAILS.

Please NOTE our new email addresses below!

Contact or Follow us!

Whhead@hwbcymru.net Whmail@hwbcymru.net 01745 560431 http://www.ysgolyllan.co.uk

https://twitter.com/YsgolyLlan